
Fremont Township Minutes 
February 13, 2019 
Budget Workshop 

 
 
The budget workshop for the Fremont Township Board of Trustees was held on February 13, 2019, immediately 
following the regular township board meeting at the Fremont Twp. Hall.  Board members present: M. Blatt, A. Holbrook, 
C. Sherwin, J. Welke and R. Curell.  Guests:  Ken Bragg, Greg & Judy Eggert, Cheryl Sherwin and Henry Wymore.    
 
Called to order at 8:02 p.m. 
 
Revenue: 
Board discussed the proposed revenue and how the numbers are just a good estimate on what we should receive in.  
Hopefully if the economy keeps doing well we will keep getting larger state revenue sharing checks.   
 
Expenses: 
It was mentioned again that the Clerk and Supervisor should receive a raise but both M. Blatt and A. Holbrook said that 
they were not asking for a raise.  It was also mentioned that we will need to renegotiate our contract with Republic Waste 
this year because the current contract expires in December 2021.  M. Blatt mentioned that we may want to ask for bids for 
roadside mowing.  He also stated that the Road Commission is suppose to be working on some criteria to help the 
townships with their roadside mowing bids.   
 
It was mentioned that the Deputy Supervisor, Deputy Clerk and Deputy Treasurer should receive a raise and the Board 
decided to increase their pay by $200 for an annual salary of $1,000.    
 
Other than that change, the Board feel that the proposed budget looks good and we can recommend it for approval at the 
March Board meeting.   
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:54 p.m. 
 
Amy Holbrook, Fremont Township Clerk 


